
April 7, 2023 

Foster Grandparents needed

Do you want to brighten the life of a local child, a youngster in need? 
Become a Foster Grandparent. The Alamo RCD has joined with 
AACOG to bring the Foster Grandparent Program to Bandera County. 
Volunteers will receive a monthly stipend, mileage reimbursement, 
training, paid personal leave, and paid holidays. More information will 
be provided at the Senior Food Pantry on Thursday, April 13 in The Way 
Church, located at 7789 FM 1283. 
To apply, contact Toni Williams at AACOG by calling 210-864-4294 or 
emailing TWilliams@AACOG.com. 


